
From: Legacy Management
Sent: 4/3/2015 7:21:37 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: U.S. Department of Energy Office of Legacy Management January-
March 2015 Program Update

The U.S. Department of Energy Office of Legacy Management has prepared the 
January–March 2015 Program Update newsletter. If you have any questions 
regarding this publication, please contact Brenda Waters at (202) 586-3559 or 
email LM@hq.doe.gov <mailto:LM@hq.doe.gov>.

You may access the Program Update by clicking this link: 
<http://energy.gov/lm/downloads/program-update-1st-quarter-2015>


